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Dear Parents 
 
Hubble Bubble Pirate Trouble 
A big thank you to everyone who attended the performances of the KS2 play – I am sure that you enjoyed 
watching it as much as the children enjoyed performing.  Thank you for providing such amazing costumes for the 
children, it really did help to make preparations for the play a lot easier.  As you know we asked for donations 
towards the cost of putting on the play and we would like to say a big thank you for your generosity – we raised 
an amazing £141.23! 
 
Parent Pay 
A gentle reminder to everyone to please check your parent pay accounts to make sure that any debts are cleared 
by the end of the school year.  Thank you. 
 
Sports Day 
Sports Day will take place on Tuesday 17th July.  Activities will start from 10.30 and we will be having a picnic lunch 
from 12.00-12.45.  Please do come along if you are able. 
 
School Uniform 
Our school uniform supplier, Macron, have moved premises and are now based at the following address: Unit 2.2, 
Barnwood Point, Corinium Avenue, Gloucester, GL14 3HX.  Their website address is: 
www.macronstoregloucester.com . 
 
Headlice and ‘Nits’ 
We have received complaints from some parents that their child has headlice or ‘nits’. Please remember to check 
your children (and other family members) on a regular basis.  Thank you. 
 
Rock Steady Concert 
The children who have been taking part in Rock Steady sessions this term will be performing on Thursday 19th July 
at 9.30.  You are welcome to come along and see what your child has been learning. 
 
Friends Discos 
On Thursday 19th July the Friends have arranged a disco for all of the children in the school and pre-school.  The 
pre-school and infant disco will be during afternoon – the children are welcome to bring party clothes to change 
in to.  The junior disco will be from 4.00-5.30.  A separate letter has gone out from the Friends regarding 
donations of party food. 
 
Holly Leaves ‘Come Dine With Us’ 
The children in Holly Leaves have invited parents to come and sample food that they will make from produce 
grown in the school garden.  This will be during the afternoon of Tuesday 24th July – a separate letter will be sent 
out with more details and food options. 
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Last Day of Term 
The last day of term is Wednesday 25th July.  There will be no hot dinners so all children will require a packed 
lunch.  The Leavers Service will be held at St Ethelberts at 1.00 and school will finish at 2.00. 
 
Pre-school parents are invited to a picnic on the last day of term, 12.00 in Acorn classroom. 
 
Infant Refurbishment 
There will be significant work carried out during the summer holidays in the infant area of the school.  We are 
having a new door put in to enable free-flow access to the outside area and having walls removed to make each 
of the classrooms bigger.  This will mean that the classrooms will look different to how they looked during the 
induction/transition days.  Please help us by talking to your child about our exciting news.  Thank you. 
 
Clubs 
Reminder that clubs have finished for the academic year and will re-start in September. 
 
Maple Class Prom 
Our Hollywood themed prom will be held on Tuesday 17th July from 6.00-8.00.  Children may start arriving from 
5.30. 
 
Brief Overview of the term: 
 

Tuesday 17th July Sports Day – picnic lunch, parents invited – 10.30 start, picnic lunch at 12.00, finish 
by 12.45. 
Maple Class Prom 6.00-8.00 (children can arrive from 5.30) 

Thursday 19th July Rock Steady Concert – 9.30 
Friends Disco: Pre-School and Infants 2.00-3.00, Juniors 4.00-5.30 

  

Monday 23rd July Y6 ‘Teacher for the Morning’ 
Y6 may bring in shirts to be signed 

Tuesday 24th July Holly Leaves ‘Come Dine with Us’ – during the afternoon, parents invited. More 
information to follow. 

Wednesday 25th July No hot dinners – all children will need a packed lunch 
Leavers Service at St Ethelberts at 1.00 
School finishes at 2.00 

Monday 3rd September Inset Day – Staff only to attend 

Tuesday 4th September Inset Day – Staff only to attend 

Wednesday 5th September Start of Term 1 for Pupils and Pre-School  

Friday 19th October Last Day of Term 1 

 


